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Conclusion To sum up this essay was an approach to critically analyze and evaluate the Honda Corporation
case study. Today, Honda is a dominant player in the US, selling a wide range of models in large numbers.
After all, there is always room for improvement. New companies, such as Tesla and even Google, which tries
to build self-driving cars are also threatening the traditional automotive industry. Respect sound theory,
develop fresh ideas, and make the most effective use of time. Test Four: The Value Proposition for Owners
There is no explicit statement about the value proposition that Honda offers to its owners. Furthermore, in
developing new low-pollution power sources for vehicles Honda follows an outside in approach looking at the
market needs and then building the capabilities to do it. It also has a broader scope in market due to its
approach for innovating new products. In addition, on the one hand Honda's collective decision-making
processes with a few clear responsibilities reflect a deliberate strategy. In addition, cultural influences based
on Hofstede will be presented. Five overalls for the fifth criterion. The company faces many new entrants in
India and China, which offer similar quality motorcycles and scooters for lower price than Honda. Abbildung
in dieser Leseprobe nicht enthalten Source: Grant, R. It encompasses both the internal and external
environments of the firm Hollensen,  Why the white coveralls? There has been many discussions about which
approach is more successful. From a business point of view strategy can be said as a process through which
the organizations are able to analyze and learn their resources and their environment. Each organization has
the opportunity to differentiate its products from its competitors, although the range of differentiation
opportunities depends on the characteristics of the product Dranove cited in Rumelt,  The philosophy is not
tactical, was not developed by marketing, and is timeless. Test Two: The Statement of Competitive Advantage
My second criterion is a statement of competitive advantage, and you cannot find an explicit statement. The
division exists because of the initiative and skill of Fujino, and it survives because of the strategic support of
the company, especially through the Great Recession and the crash of the private aircraft market. Honda
positioned itself in market in terms of value for money.


